
                     
 

2nd April 2020 
 

Appointment of a permanent Headteacher 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well and staying safe during this time. 
 
On behalf of the STAR Multi-Academy Trust and Governing Body, I write to announce that Mrs Helen Humphrys has 
been appointed as the permanent Headteacher at Kellington Primary School. 
 
As you know, Mrs Humphrys has been the interim Headteacher since September 2019, following a successful two 
years as a Governor at the school. She has worked incredibly hard to enhance the opportunities for all within the 
school, whilst building strong relationships within the community. 
 
I’m sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs Humphrys on her successful appointment and continue to support her 
in this important role. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Dr Claire Williams 
Chair of Governors 

 
 
 
 


